
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

April 2021

ZEN

Dates for the Diary:
April 19th 2021
PEDAL PUSH

Sponsor forms will be sent home and all donations will go
to the RSPCA.  

April 23rd 2021
ST GEORGE’S DAY

Come dressed in red and white for our garden party.   
Monday 5th July 2021

 NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED FOR A COMPANY
TRAINING DAY

(to replace training day in January 2021 due to COVID-19)
Monday 3rd May 2021

NURSERY CLOSED FOR THE BANK HOLIDAY. 

The children have enjoyed 
gardening over the last few weeks, 

we have been developing our 
outside gardening area, we have 
begun to grow our own fruit and 

vegetables. We will now be planting 
sunflowers in competition with our 
other nurseries and the tallest one 

will be winning a special prize. 
 

The children enjoyed lots of fun 
forest school activities during our 

nature week. We built campfires and 
painted using natural objects such 
as sticks. We also explored flowers 
in our new curiosity box which had 

been left for children by a wild 
squirrel. Each week we will now be 
using the curiosity box to introduce 

new objects to the children to extend 
their language skills. 

Look out for the Lambs math’s bag which will be sent home to support children’s learning and 
understanding of number names. 


